
Late availability for a Raptor Special photo trip in Catalonia 
 
Birding In Spain and La Sabina have been successfully offering hide 
photography to keen bird and wildlife photographers from around Europe 
since 2008.  
 
This January 2103 we have hosted 12 photographers from Germany, Spain, 
Sweden and France, and all have gone home with their high expectations 
fulfilled or surpassed.  
 
Among them they have photographed these 8 species of raptor from our hides: 
 
Lammergeier 
Bonelli’s Eagle 
Goshawk 
Red Kite 
Black Vulture 
Griffon Vulture 
Marsh Harrier    
Common Buzzard 
 
Unfortunately we cannot show you all their images because they are still 
sorting through them and enjoying them on their own first! However, we can 
show you a few taken by Swedish photographer Jan-Michael Breider.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All photos here by Jan-Michael Breider 

 
 
You can see more of Jan-Michael Breider’s work while in Catalonia at the 
following link:  
 
http://www.pbase.com/breider/catalonia_2013 
 
Although our spring plains birds photo trips are all but fully booked this year, 
we still have some dates available for a raptor special photo trip this 
February and March.  
 
These are the dates still available at the time of writing:  
 
From 11th  to 16th  February 
From 6th  to 15th  March 
From 24th  to 30th  March 
 
Contact us to find out more, and if special conditions can be applied to you 
or your group.  
 
Talk to Steve or Florinda at:  
 
Tel - +34 973210757 
 
e-mail – steve@birdinginspain.com 
 


